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This is with reference to the Unicode representation of Bengali. Thanks for addressing the
concern of Bengali by incorporating some of the proposed changes in Unicode for Bengali.
There are still some issues left unresolved for the Bengali encoding in the Unicode. These
include addition of Bengali Khand Ta and Ya-Falla. | have been observing that a lot of debate is
going on among the experts on the ‘Bengali Khand Ta’ encoding issue, in the Indic and
Unicode mailing list. The UTC is soliciting views through Public Review Issue#30 to resolve
this issue.

We discussed the issue of ‘Bengali Khand Ta® with IT experts and linguists in India,
including Government of West Bengal. All the experts in India have opinion to encode ‘Bengali
Khand Ta’ as a separate character in the Bengali code block. The opinionss of the experts are
well supported with technical justification. Government of India as voting member of Unicode
Consortium also recommended to encode ‘Bengali Khand Ta’ as a separate character vide
earlier communications with UTC. Even the experts from Bangla Desh demand ‘Bengali
Khand Ta” as separate character in Unicode.

In view of the above it is proposed to encodé Bengali Khand Ta’as a separate character in
Bengali Code Block.

Your kind co-operation is solicited in honoring the consensus opinion of experts.

With warm personal regards.

Yours sincerely,

(Om Vikas)
Dr. Mark E. Davis,

President .

The Unicode Consortium

P.O. Box 391476

Mountain View, CA 94039-1476, U.S.A.
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